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This bill, along with M114, impinge a long held right to keep and bear arms, which 

includes acquiring them.  See recent decisions from the 9th circuit.  This right, is a 

natural right, that is, it pre-exists all forms of government.  

 

As far as the so called "large capacity" mazgaine bans, these things are standard for 

virtually every firearm made today, and certainly, with the exception of pocket pistols, 

every self defense arm on the market.  This bill would limit my choices in how I 

protect myself and my family.  I am also a licensed firearms manufacturer, and this 

would directly affect my ability to conduct business. 

 

I suggest you start reading.  Start with Joyce Lee Malcom's To Keep and Bear Arms, 

move onto Heller, MacDonald, and the Bruen decisions by the US supreme court, 

because the proposed law (along with 114) blatently violate the text of 2nd 

amendment.   Just accept that, move on, and find something else to worry about 

rather than obsessing over what lawful gun owners do - we're not hurting anyone.   

 

Maybe try going after actual criminals? 


